St. Mark's Anglican Church 12953-20th Avenue Surrey, B.C. V4A 1Z1

Tel: (604)-535-8841
Email: office@stmarkbc.org
Website: www.stmarkbc.org



NEWSLETTER OF ST. MARK'S ANGLICAN CHURCH - APRIL 21, 2013



Children's Choir

Practice for 30 minutes right after the 10 A.M. Service. All children of elementary school age who love to sing are invited. Please join us!

NEXT WEEK'S READINGS: April 28, 2013

Acts 11: 1-18 Psalm 148 Revelations 21: 1-6 John 13: 31-35

WELCOME VISITORS TO

ST. MARK'S Anglican Church Family

Please complete the Welcome Card available in the pews so that we have a record of your visit.

Additional information on the activities of the Parish is available in the brochure rack on the left hand side of the entrance to the church. There you will find a "Welcome" brochure and others describing various ministries.

If you would like to become a member, please complete the Registration form found there and either place it on the offering plate on your next visit, or hand it in at the office.

Library News

Just arrived: Imagination Station books 2 – 5. If you enjoyed book 1 you will want to have a look at these new adventures. In Book 3 Peril in the Palace cousins Patrick and Beth are kidnapped by Mongol warriors. Only the friendship of fellow traveler Marco Polo saves them from harm. At the Shangdu palace, Kublai Khan dislikes their gifts and their message about Christianity. Next, the Mongol magicians challenge the cousins to a spiritual power showdown, war breaks out, and Beth and Patrick are locked up to prevent their escape. How do the cousins get the golden table they need to save Mr. Whittaker's Albert? How do they escape the city and find the Imagination Station? Enter the perilous palace and find out!



Sunday School

April 21: Focus on Psalm 23

Younger Students: Remembering how God cares for them as a good shepherd cares for his sheep

Older Students: Remembering ways God has been with them in the past

NEW COMER'S LUNCHEON INVITATION

Today: Sunday, April 21st

For all newcomers to St. Marks, please join us for a light luncheon and an opportunity to get to know our St. Mark's community better. It is after the 10 AM service (approx. 11:30) in the Family Room.

Donations

We are grateful for your financial support. If you are going to donate by cheque, please make it payable to:

Parish of St. Mark - Ocean Park. Thank you.

SENIORS UPDATE...

Contact for all

Senior's Activities: Sue Indridson: 604-531-4931

Janet Cormode: 604-531-9585

WEDNESDAY SOCIALS

May 1, 2013 1 P.M. – 3:30 P.M. Games and Social Time

Granville Island Day Trip and Lunch -Cost \$25 Wed. May 8th 10 – 2 PM

BARD ON THE BEACH

Sunday July 7th – 2 PM "Twelfth Night"

Theatre Under The Stars

"How to Succeed in Business Without Really Trying" Monday, July 29th Tickets \$26 / Bus \$20

RIVENDALE RETREAT

Oct 7-9, 2013 With Annette & Jim Fergusson-Cost \$185

Seasons Tickets 2013-2014 Surrey Arts Centre

Ask Sue or Janet for details

Roses are red violets are blue The Flower Ministry really needs you Join our team make someone's day

Deliver a lovely flower bouquet See Lynne Brownridge in the hall Or 604-531-3996 to give her a call



"BRI THE PIE GUY"

Is pleased to announce an assortment of pies are in stock! Please be first to get the best pie! Pies are \$12 each!
Signature Goat Cheese & Blueberry are \$15.
Gluten Free on request! \$15 (Splenda, Agave, Stevia.)
If you need pies for special occasions email: thepieguy@shaw.ca.

ST. MARK'S YOUTH Youth4OnePurpose Contact Josh:

youth@stmarkbc.org

ACW NEEDS SMALL JAM JARS Thanks!

COMMUNITY OUTREACH THE LUNCH BASKET FOR HUNGRY CHILDREN

is provided this week by Debbie and David Emery to the Glory of God and in thanksgiving for God's many blessings and answers to prayers.

Trip to B Burundi

Please come and enjoy a fabulous pasta dinner prepared by our own Ian Reynolds in support of Meg's and Gareth's trip to Burundi and Rwanda with Youth for Christ. Tickets for the dinner, held

Tuesday May 7, from 5 to 7 pm
will be sold in the hall after the church service.
\$10 per person. Children are free.

PARISHIONER DONATIONS OF SUNDRY ITEMS

We have very much appreciated parishioners who have offered to donate items to the church in the past. However, we have noticed recently that things have been appearing in various places both inside and outside the church that are apparently donations of which we have no knowledge. If you have something that you would like to donate, please let Eleanor or one of the wardens know so that we can determine if it might be useful to the church before it is dropped off. Alternatively, you can post the item as "Free" or "For Sale" on the notice board in the hall.

Thank you for your understanding.

CAR BOOT SALE!

MAY 4th 2013 - 9 AM to 1 PM \$15 per parking space to be a vendor To reserve a space email:<u>stmarksbootsale@gmail.com</u> or contact Isabelle Chernoff or Linda O'Donovan Sponsored by the Evening Guild

OFFICE HOURS Monday – Thursday 9 AM to 3 PM Friday 10 AM to 1 PM

9 AM Exercise Classes: M/W/F

This week at St. Mark's Anglican Church:

April 23 7:00 PM Parish Council - FR
April 23 7:00 PM Youth – Youth Rm.

April 24 10:00 AM Wed. Service - S

April 24 7:00 PM Women's Bible Study - FR

April 24 7:30 PM Choir Practice- S

April 25 7:00 PM Community Outreach

April 27 5:00 PM Young Family Potluck-FR

SALE SALE SALE DAHLIAS

The Church Dahlias from 2012 have produced a bumper crop. All donations go to the church garden fund!

FLOWERS FOR THE ALTAR

is provided this week by Olive Pociwauschek to the Glory of God and in loving memory of my parents Alec and Marjorie and my brother Stanley.